
Public Hearing  October 10, 2006 

 At 7:15 p.m. Supervisor Lester called to order a public hearing located at the Town Hall, 18 
State Street, Brockport, New York on October 10, 2006.  The purpose of the public hearing was to 
consider the establishment of the Town of Sweden Sidewalk District No. 1 and to hear all persons 
interested in the subject thereof. 
  

Town Board Members present were Supervisor Buddy Lester, Councilperson Rob Carges, 
Councilperson Patricia Connors, Councilperson Tom Ferris and Councilperson Danielle Windus-
Cook.  Also present were Finance Director Leisa Strabel, Town Clerk Karen Sweeting, 
Superintendent of Highways, and Town Attorney Jim Bell. 

   
Visitors present were residents Tim Bates and Jim Hamlin, students Sam Phillips and Tony 

Deserto, and Attorney Kelly Pronti from Harter, Secrest & Emery.   
 
 Supervisor Lester asked Town Clerk Karen Sweeting to read the legal notice published in 
the Town newspapers.  Notice was read.   
  
 Supervisor Lester explained that the sidewalk would extend through the Wal-Mart 
Supercenter properties east to Talamora Trail.  The cost is assessed only to the properties within the 
district.   
 

Supervisor Lester asked if anyone had any comments.  No one spoke.  The public hearing 
was closed at 7:30 pm. 
  
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
      Karen M. Sweeting 
      Town Clerk 
 


